
  
   

 

 
6 January 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE:  UPDATE TO INSIGHT FOR INDICATING YOUNG CARER STATUS 
 
We have recently added a section on Insight, within the Personal Details Tab, for 
indicating whether your son is a Young Carer at home.  This is information we are required 
to have for Ofsted and enables us to put extra support in place for your child in school if 
required.   
 
Therefore, please can I ask you to review the Personal Details section of Insight for your 
son and tick ‘Yes’ for the Young Carer Status, if applicable. If it is not applicable please 
leave it at its default setting of ‘No’.  Please can this be completed by Monday 13 January 
2020. 
 
Many thanks for your assistance. 
 
Regards 
 

 
Mr Daniel Brown 
Head of Lower School 
 
 


